
LAW 0m1caJ 

ROSE, SUNDSTROM & BENTLEY, LLP 
2548 BLAIBSTONE PINES DRIVE 
TAUP.HASSEE. FLORIDA 32301 

(850) 877-6555 

December 4,2000 
V U  HAND DELIVERY 

Christina T. Moore 
Division of Appeals 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee. FL 32399-0850 

Re: Proposed Rule Development to Rule No. 25-30.140 
Our File No. 26038.01 

Dear Ms. Moore: 

On behalf of Aloha Utilities, Inc., a water and sewer utility regulated by the Florida Public 
Service Commission, we are hereby requesting that the scheduled workshop to be held and 
informing you of our intent to participate in the Rule Development Workshop to be held at the PSC 
on December 6,2000. The mpresentatives of an outside CPA f m  for Aloha mtend to appear at that 
meeting to present several concerns with the rule as proposed and its underlying assumptions. We 
are currently in discussions with other clients who are also regulated by the PSC and affected by the 
rule, who will also likely wish to add their names to the list of entities concerned with the rule 
proposal at the workshop. Those entities will also be representedat the December 6,2000 workshop 
by Cronin, Jackson, Nixon & Wilson; CPAs. 

Based upon the notice that we have received, this request to participate in the rule 
development workshop is timely filed by today’s date. Therefore, we are planning to send the 
accountants to that meeting to present their concerns and ideas at the time and place scheduled in 
the November 9,2000 notice. 

If you have any questions in this regard or need any further information from me in advance 
i of the December 6,2000 workshop, please let me know. 

7 FMDItmg - cc: Blanca S. Bayo, Director - Stephen G. Watford, President 
Robert C. Nixon, CPA 
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Sincerely, 
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